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1. Country/location of visit   

Faculty of Letters, Kyoto University 

2. Research project 

Kokoro Meeting: Young Psychology Researchers Meeting 

3. Date (departing from/returning to Japan) 

2017. 06. 18 

4. Main host researcher and affiliation 

Faculty of Letters, Kyoto University 

5. Progress and results of your research/activity 

 

The Kokoro meeting for Young Psychology Researchers was held in the Faculty of Letters, Kyoto 

University. This meeting aimed to bring together young researchers and students, from different centers and 

departments related to Psychology, within Kyoto University. This was a very good opportunity to young 

students to present themselves to the academic society and look for scientific collaborations. Each poster 

presenter had the chance to present itself and present very briefly his or her research work. Following that, 

students interacted and got feedback from others. The topics covered by some of the posters presented by 

the students included a great variety of themes such as empathy modulation, emotion, memory processes, 

programming of time and space information, personality, intercultural ability and visual processing. 

In this meeting, I learnt about the different research topics of Psychology and the ongoing research 

conducted by young researchers. In my opinion, these kinds of activities are important to establish 

communication bridges between sub-fields of Psychology. 

 

Fig. 1. Primate Research Institute students presenting their 

ongoing research. 
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6. Others 

I wish to express my gratitude to organizing committee. I wish to thank my supervisor, Prof. Hayashi for 

her guiding, patience and support. I’m very thankful to PWS for supporting my trip and stay in Kyoto. 

 

Fig. 3. Primate Research Institute student presenting 

his ongoing research. 

Fig. 2. Meeting announcement outside the 

University. 


